
f H E P E R I O R O I L C O M P A N Y 

M I D L A N D , T E X A S 

December 20, 1955 

New Mexico Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
P. 0. Box 871 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Attention: Mr. W. B. Macey 

Gentlemen: 
We wish your approval to d r i l l The Superior -

Phillips-Government #1-29, 990' FNL & 700' FWL, Section 
29, T-25-N, R-6-W, Rio Arriba County, New Mexico, Due to 
the rugged topography of this quarter section, this i s the 
only spot in which a d r i l l i n g r i g can be located without 
unusual expense. 

The Superior Oil Company, as operator of the 
Canyon Largo Unit, operates a l l the acreage surrounding 
this well. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

TBE SUPERIOR OIL COMPANY, 

L. J. W i l l i s , 
Petroleum Engineer. 

LJW/jj-1 

cc: New Mexico Oil & Gas Conservation Commission 
Aztec, New Mexico 

United States Geological Survey 
United States Department of Interior 
Farmington, New Mexico 


